
 
 

 

Notice 

Apostille Service Office  

 Introduction of e-Appointment Service 

  

 From 7 January 2022 onwards, applicants can make online appointments, 

via a newly introduced e-Appointment System, for attending the Apostille 

Service Office of the High Court Registry at Room LG115, High Court Building 

to submit their documents for apostille service.  

 

For details, please click the following link to visit the Apostille Service 

Office e-Services at the Judiciary website or scan the QR Code below to log in 

direct.   

https://www.judiciary.hk/en/court_services_facilities/apostl_index.html 

 

(accessible on-line from 7 January 2022 for making appointments for services 

on 10 January 2022 and beyond) 
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